
From: Cllr. Peter Kotz 
Sent: 26 November 2024 14:10 
To: Jessica Bryan  
Cc: Paulina Szmiga  
Subject: Re: Dovercourt Leading Lights and Causeway  

 

Good afternoon, Jessica, 

 

Thank you for your email and accompanying letter.  

 

I am happy to agree to the awarding of the contract as detailed in your letter to me. 

 

Best wishes. 

 

Peter Kotz. 

 

Portfolio Holder for Assets. 

 

Sent from Outlook for iOS 

 
From: Jessica Bryan  
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 11:35:26 AM 
To: Cllr. Peter Kotz  
Cc: Paulina Szmiga  
Subject: Dovercourt Leading Lights and Causeway  

  

Dear Councillor Kotz, 
  
Thank you for returning my telephone call earlier today.  
  
Please find attached an Officers Decision form for the award of contract to ‘The Morton 
Partnership’ for Phase 1B Structural and Condition Survey of the Unsighted Legs. 
  
Officers seek your concurrence with the decision to award, to appoint and to enter 
into a contract with ‘The Morton Partnership’ for Phase 1B_Condition and Structural 
Survey of the Unsighted Legs. If you are in agreement please complete the form 
attached to this letter or by return email.  
  
With warm wishes 
  
Jessica Bryan 
Tourism, Arts and Events Manager  
Tendring District Council  
  
 

https://aka.ms/o0ukef

